
  
 
 
 

November 9, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Kevin J. Dean 
Planner / GIS Analyst 
Engineering Dept. 
City of Crossville 
 
 RE: Closure of Lillian Court 
 
Dear Mr. Dean: 
 
 Please be advised that I am the President of Flynn Sign Co., Inc.  Flynn Sign Company is 
the owner of two tracts of land that are more particularly known as Map 087B, Group A, Parcel 
007.00 and Map 087B, Group A, Parcel 007.04.  Please note that I have discussed this matter 
with Mr. Page and we have reached an agreement wherein Flynn Sign Company will not claim 
any of the property of Lillian Court and should the City abandon this property, any deed for the 
same should be made to Mr. Page.  We do not object to the closure of Lillian Court.  
 
 Mr. Page and his attorney are helping to combine the above two tracts into a single tract.   
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      Flynn Sign Company, Inc.  
 
 
 
 
      Tom Flynn, President 
 
 
 

President


